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I am writing today in STRONG opposition to HB 3076 as this is another attempt to 

chip away at 2nd amendment rights. This is a massive overreach by the state, as 

licensees already are under heavy scrutiny by federal law. Once again this is not 

going to do ANYTHING in solving violent crime and just take constitutional rights 

away from law abiding citizens.  


